
Letter from 
the Principal

Date: 12/15/2021

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Free  School  Lunches  -  Because  of  the  circumstances  of  the  COVID-19 Pandemic,  the  US
Department of Agriculture, Food and Nutrition Services have notified the Ohio Department of
Education that they have extended free lunches for all  students for the rest of the 2021-2022
School Year. Because St. Mary of the Assumption Catholic School participates in the National
School Lunch Program, we have applied and been approved to exercise the waiver for the rest of
the School Year. 

Unfortunately, this is only for meal purchases. If your student(s) packs and needs milk, they
will still be a charge of $0.50 per milk. Milk tickets are available for purchase, if you are 
interested or milk can be bought daily.

Friday, December 17, 2021 
NO After School Latchkey 
On Friday, December 17th, there will be NO After School Latchkey. Please make any necessary
arrangements to have your child(ren) picked up at the end of the School Day. If this is a major
problem, please contact the School Office so we can make other arrangements. 

End of 2nd Quarter 
Friday, December 17th is the end of the 2nd Quarter.  Your child(ren) should bring home their
report cards on Wednesday, January 5th.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact
either the school office or your  child’s teacher so we can schedule a time to meet.  Students
whose tuition or latchkey payments are not up to date will have their report cards held until
payment is made. If you are not sure if your tuition payments are current, please call the School
Office at 419-238-5186 and we will be able to answer any questions. If you are experiencing
difficulties with making these payments, please contact the school.

Monday, December 20, 2021 through Sunday, January 2, 2022
Students’ Christmas Break begins on Monday, December 20th and School will resume on
Monday, January 3rd. 

Christmas Mass Schedules
Friday, December 24th – 4:00pm – Christmas Eve Youth Mass 

      7:00pm – Christmas Eve Mass

Saturday, December 25th - 12:00am – Midnight Mass
        10:00am – Christmas Day Mass

(OVER)



Monday, January 3, 2022
Classes Resume from Christmas Break.

Tuesday, January 4, 2022
School Council - The January School Council will meet in the school library starting at 7:00pm.
Anyone is welcome to attend.

Wednesday, January 5, 2022
Report Cards should come home. Students whose tuition or latchkey payments are not up to
date will have their report cards held until payment is made.

Thursday, January 6, 2022
Feast of the Epiphany 
To celebrate the Epiphany,  we will have the annual chalking of school doors in the morning.
Students will also learn more about this day in their classes.

Monday, January 17, 2022 
NO SCHOOL – Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Tuesday, January 18, 2022
Monthly and Quarterly Tuition Payments Due by Tuesday, January 18th. 

Benefit Auction Meeting 
We will have the first Spring Benefit Auction Meeting on Tuesday, January 18 th in the School
Library starting at 7:00pm. Anyone who would like to help be a part of the planning and putting
this event on is invited to attend this meeting. This event has generated over $50,000 for the
school in the past. We will discuss how we want to possibly proceed. 

Sunday, January 30, 2022, through Friday, February 4, 2022 
Catholic Schools Week -  On Sunday,  January 30th,  we will  kick-off Catholic Schools Week.
Students will take part in the 10:30am Mass on that Sunday. Students should be in the gym
no later than 10:15am and they should be  DRESSED IN THEIR SCHOOL UNIFORM. We
hope that everyone will attend this Mass, as we take a little time to show-off how great our school
is to the Parish!

Catholic Schools Week -  We will have many fun activities going on throughout the week and
these activities will be listed on a Special Catholic Schools Week Calendar that will be sent home
once all arrangements are complete.  

Thank you and God bless,

Mr. Daniel Metzger
Principal-Minister


